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Media Contact: Sergeant Teresa Howard Date: June 19, 2019 

Suspicious Vehicle Leads to Recovery of Stolen Firearm 

Yesterday, during the early morning hours, deputies located an unoccupied suspicious vehicle in 

the Buck Lake Rd. and Baum Rd. area.  Deputies saw a firearm in plain sight and made entry 

into the vehicle.  The 40 caliber Glock 27 was found to have been reported stolen to TPD.  The 

information was provided to the Auto Theft Task Force for follow-up investigation.  
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